St Ann's RC Primary School Derbyshire Lane, Stretford, Manchester, M32 8SH 0161 865 7705 / 1131

21st June 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Week 9	POETRY WEEK
Monday 24 th June 2019	Class 7 Swimming
Tuesday 25 th June 2019	Church visit. Reception - CANCELLED
	Own Clothes Day
Wednesday 26 th June 2019	Sports Day. KS1 9.30am KS2 1.30pm
Thursday 27 th June 2019	R2 Class Assembly. 9.30am
	JUDO. 12.30pm – 1.15pm
	Library visit Year 5 — 10am & 11am
	Sports Day. EYFS. 1.30pm
Friday 28 th June 2019	Nursery Graduation 10.30am — 12.00am & 2.00pm —
	3.30pm
	Tesco final day for voting
Saturday 29 th June 2019	Summer Fayre and Artisan Market. 11am

Sports Day

We are happy to confirm that we have been able to re-schedule our Sports Days and hope this time that the weather is kinder! Year 1 & 2 will have their Sports Day on Wednesday 26th June at 9.30am and Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will have theirs on Wednesday 26th June at 1.30pm. Nursery and Reception will have theirs on Thursday at 1.30pm.

Own Clothes Day

On Tuesday 25th June we will be holding an <u>Own Clothes day</u> in exchange for a bottle for the Tombola or a gift for the Gift Tombola for our Summer Fair.

EYFS, Reception and Years 1 & 2

Could you please bring in donations for the Gift Tombola. For example toiletries, bath sets, stationery sets or bags of chocolates/sweets.

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6

Could you please bring in donations for the Bottle Tombola. For example, juice, fizzy pop, beer, wines or spirits).

Syrian Refugee Project - REMINDER

St Ann's Church are holding a Family Fun Day on Sunday 23rd June between 2pm and 5pm to welcome the Syrian family that have been helped by the church, the school and the local

community. This is a great opportunity to meet the family we have supported. There will be food (both Syrian and British) and refreshments provided with a host of entertainment, games and a raffle.

Stretford Food Bank

Thank you for your donations to Stretford Food Bank, we are still collecting food items. Please send any items to the school office for us to send onto them.

Cornerstones

We have also been notified that Cornerstones are very low on tins of soup. If you would like to donate any tins of soup, please send them into the school office.

Tesco Bags of Help

Next Friday is the last day of our Tesco Bags of Help blue token collection in support of our Reading Bus. If you happen to be in any local Tesco, please could you vote for us. Every Little Helps!

Mr J. O'Brien Headteacher